
 

 

REPORT of INQUORATE MEETING of APPEALS COMMITTEE held in the MCCAIG SUITE, 
CORRAN HALLS, OBAN  

on THURSDAY, 2 OCTOBER 2014  

 

 

 
 
Advance notification had been given by the Council’s Customer Services Department  that the 
Appeals Committee was no longer required as the Appeal had been withdrawn on Wednesday 1 
October 2014 by the Appellant.  Therefore there was no attendance by members of the Committee. 


